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About this property
 

Industry land for sale in Xaithany district,
Vientiane capital
We present to your attention an attractive plot of
land with nature view, it is located in developed
village which is belongs to Xaithanydistrict,
Vientiane capital. The size and the location of the
property give you a good opportunity – to make your
dream house or operating some project like a
restaurant or guest house in this beautiful plot. You
have a wonderful opportunity to live in beautiful and
scenic environment surroundings various species of
tree, nature view and good conditions for relaxation
and living. Furthermore, it also offers pond for
raising fish. Importantly, it is close to the market,
school and convenient transport links to the key
point in Vientiane capital. Totally, the area it seems
like a good business opportunity for you!
Viewings
We are ready to organize a viewing of this property
at a time convenient for you. Please contact the
responsible estate agent and inform them when you
would like to have viewings arranged. We can help
you.
 
 
 

 
 

To book a premium property
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If you are an agent:
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